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Privacy notice 
The Veterinary Board of the Northern Territory, under the Veterinarians Act and the principles of mutual 
recognition legislation, collects the information on the registration forms, or otherwise provided by 
veterinarians, to process their applications for registration.  Failure to provide the information in full or in 
part may result in applications for registration being refused. 

Some of the personal information provided by applicants will be made publicly available through the 
internet, as part of a ”Public Register” *.  Any personal information provided can be subsequently accessed 
by individual veterinarians on request.  

Any queries may be directed to the Veterinary Board on telephone (08) 8999 2028. 

Use of and access to information 
* The “Public Register” of Northern Territory Registered Veterinarians 

Veterinarians are reminded that basic registration details, including each veterinarian’s currently listed 
professional/practice address, are published in a “Public Register” on the Veterinary Board website1 (and it 
is intended that this information will be duplicated in a proposed national veterinary registration database to 
be administered by the Australasian Veterinary Boards Council - AVBC). 

The fields of information published are limited to Registration Number, Name, Date of First Registration, 
Veterinary Qualifications, Area of Practice and Category of Registration. 

Purpose and use of the information published - the “Public Register” provides a general reference resource 
for veterinarians and members of the pubic wishing to locate a veterinarian and/or confirm his/her 
registration status, and for a range of agencies needing to view the information for a variety of purposes. 
These might include the need to access veterinarians for an emergency response to a disease outbreak, or 
check the information for the purpose of statistical analysis (such as determining the number of 
veterinarians working in a particular field of practice or the number of recent graduates, or numbers trained 
in a particular veterinary school etc). 

Authorisation/Consent – All registration documents provide veterinarians with the option to 
nominate/authorise (1) which address they prefer to have listed in the “Public Register”; and (2) whether 
they want a telephone contact number to be listed.  These details may be altered at any time, at the 
registrant’s request. 

Email Addresses – are not listed in the Public Register but are used for general Board communications and 
to circulate advice that is pertinent to veterinarians practising in the NT. 
VETERINARIANS ARE ENCOURAGED TO CHECK THE ACCURACY AND CURRENCY OF THE DETAILS LISTED IN 
THEIR ENTRIES IN THE “PUBLIC REGISTER” AND TO ADVISE THE BOARD OF ANY CHANGES REQUIRED.  

                                                   

 
1 http://www.nt.gov.au/d/vetboardnt/applications/register/ 
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